
Dear partners, we are happy to invite you and your academic staff to our next 
International Week at Ceuta Campus (University of Granada) from 25rd-29th 
September 2023. Please see the programme attached and be aware that our campus is 
on the north Coast of Africa, just across the Gibraltar crossing. This week is mainly 
designed for academic staff through the Erasmus+ teaching mobility program, however 
admin staff is also welcomed. 
During this week, teachers will be able to teach in our degree programmes (Faculty of 
Education, Economics and Technology), as well as to participate at our International 
European Researchers' Night with a poster and the possibility of its later publication. So 
as to register please fill in this questionnaire and attach your poster no later than July 
15th: https://forms.gle/jfuLWxXuxpaeYbcd8 
Please disseminate this info among your colleagues. With kind regards, 
 
 
 
Beatriz Cortina (PhD, Assoc. Prof.) 
Vicedecana de Relaciones Internacionales, Facultad de Educación, Economía y 
Tecnología (UGR-Campus de Ceuta) 
Vice-Dean for International Relations, Faculty of Education, Economics and Technology 
(UGR-Ceuta Campus) 
bcortina@ugr.es 
https://feetce.ugr.es/ 
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